
 

Please join us! 

Benefit Concert  
Proceeds will be donated to the Little Sisters of the Poor funds to assist 

in the recovery effort of all those affected by the recent Hurricanes 

and the earthquake in Mexico. 

 
featuring 

Hamid Ala and Friends 

Co-host: Dr. Joanna Medawar Nachef 
Director of Choral Studies at El Camino College 

 
Performing  Classical, Jazz, Musical Theatre 

and Kundiman Music 

Saturday, October 14, 2017 at 2:00 p. m.  

Location:  Little Sisters of the Poor Auditorium 
2100 S. Western Ave., San Pedro, Ca 90732 

 

FREE ADMISSION, DONATIONS ACCEPTED 

 
For more information, please contact the following: 

Bing or Jackie  at (310) 548-0625 or Linda Ala (310) 435-1362 
 

http://www.littlesistersofthepoorsanpedro.org/

